
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Quote of the Week: 

School office: 630.627.5601 Miss Kraegel’s classroom: 630.629.0109 Mrs. LaMontagna’s cell: 630.363.4336 

TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

preschool news 
We had a short week and talked about what it 
means to be thankful and what we are thankful for. 
We also began practicing for our Christmas 
program. 

We read a lot of books and sang a lot of songs! 

We played outside! 

 

What we did this week 

Notes and Reminders 
 
• Tuesday’s hot lunch: mostaccioli. 

• Preschool and kindergarten Christmas 
program: Tuesday, December 14 at 
6:30pm. PLEASE LET US KNOW ASAP IF 
YOUR CHILD CAN’T MAKE IT. THEY EACH 
HAVE SPEAKING AND SINGING PARTS! 

• Please send in a photo of your child to use 
to make a special Christmas ornament. 
Wallet size school photos are great, or any 
other picture in which their head is about 
the size of a silver dollar coin (a little larger 
than a quarter). 

Miss Kraegel: “What are you thankful 
for?” 
 
James: “Firehouse enchiladas!” 

Mrs. Rachel LaMontagna  - 
preschool director & teacher 
rlamontagna@trinitylombard.org 

 
Miss Beth Kraegel  - preschool teacher 

bkraegel@trinitylombard.org 
 

Nov. 19, 2021 

 

Coming up NEXT WEEK 
Our letter of the week will be Jj. We will learn 
the sound Jj makes and practice writing it 
along with other letter work. We will measure 
long vs. short for a Christmas tree craft and 
make special ornaments. We will practice for 
our Christmas program! We will read books and 
sing songs about Christmas. Our Bible story will 
be about the coming of the Savior. 
 
Tuesday: 
Library 
P.E. (Mrs. LaMontagna’s class) 
Wednesday: 
Music (no chapel during lent; 1-8 goes to 
church in the afternoons) 
Thursday: 
P.E. (Miss Kraegel’s class) 
Taekwondo for those who have signed up – last 
class for this session, next one starts 12/9! 
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